
ON THE HORIZON 

June 3 Gr 6-8 Track Meet @ Rotary 

June 4 PAC Parent Appreciation Lunch 

June 4 PAC Meeting 

June 6 Prom 

June 7 Late Start Secondary 

June 7 District Track Meet @ Rotary 

June 13 Carnival 

To all the amazing ATS families in our Traditional community: 

In case you haven't heard by now, this will be my last year at ATS.  I have been here at ATMS, 
ATSS, and now ATS for the past 8 years.  Time sure goes fast! It has been my pleasure to be 
the Principal here helping you bring up amazing students and graduates in the Traditional 
system.  I am changing schools to Clayburn Middle School for next year.  I will miss everyone 
greatly.  Replacing me will be Jasbir Singh, most recently Principal at Abby Middle.  Below is 
an introduction from Mr. Singh. 

 Mr. Reg Gabriel 

Dear ATS Community, 

I am thrilled to introduce myself as your new principal, Jasbir Singh, starting this September. 
As I embark on this exciting journey with you, I am eager to meet each one of you and your 
wonderful children. Together, we will strive to create an environment that fosters success for 
our students at ATS and beyond. 

A little about me - I am blessed with an incredible wife and three beautiful daughters who 
are my world. My journey in education has been diverse and enriching. Prior to joining the 
ATS family, I had the privilege of serving as the principal at Abbotsford Middle School and 
Chief Dan George Middle School. I have also had the opportunity to teach at both middle and 
high school levels. 

What I value most in education are the relationships - with students, teachers, and families. 
It is these relationships that form the foundation of a strong educational community. I am 
thrilled about the opportunity to serve the ATS community and look forward to building 
these relationships with all of you. 

Thank you for welcoming me into your community. I am excited about the journey we are 
about to embark on together! 

With humility and anticipation, Jasbir Singh 

Grads- Prom is quickly approaching. In order to get your prom ticket, you need to complete 
ALL of the following tasks: 1) Submit your 3 childhood photos to Mrs Toews 2) Complete your 
convocation write-up 3) pay ALL fees on SchoolCashOnline 4) return all books to library, un-
less they are still in use by a class and 5) Complete your capstone project and have your 
teacher sign off on it. Prom tickets will be handed out on May 31st. You will not be receiving 
your ticket unless you complete everything on this list. 

Grads: If you would like to speak to a UFV student recruiter about how to register for classes 
please sign up for an appointment on May 28th. Deadline is Monday, May 27th.   See Ms. 
Putman for sign up. 

Last night was the Movie Under the Stars event put on by Leadership.  Students watched The 
Mazerunner, had pizza and popcorn and hung out around the firepit. Thank you Leadership 
for this and many other fun events this year! 

Grade 6-8 Parents & 

Grade 12 Parents - 

There are permission 

forms for the Track 

Meet and Grad 

March on  

SchoolCashOnline 

now!  Make sure you 

complete these 

forms ASAP so your 

students can attend 

these upcoming 

events! 


